

November 2022

Carol Rhen 26333 290th Ave Badger, MN 56714

Dear Carol:

The Minnesota School Boards Association Awards Program includes a category of recognition for those persons who complete 300 or more hours of attendance at MSBA-sponsored meetings and activities. I'm pleased to inform you that you have attained the President's Award for 2022-2023. Congratulations!

You will be presented with a certificate and pin recognizing your many hours of service as a school board member at the 2023 MSBA Leadership Conference during the Recognition Luncheon on Thursday, January 12, 2023. I hope you will be able to attend and receive this award in person, and I encourage your superintendent and entire board to attend the luncheon and share in this event. Luncheon tickets should be ordered by the district office as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to give me a call at the office (800-324-4459). MSBA is looking forward to seeing you at the Leadership Conference!

Sincerely,

Katie Klanderud

MSBA Director of Board Development

L. Klanderd

cc: Kevin Ricke, Supt.